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On behalf of the Town of Aurora, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to 
the Falun Dafa Association of Canada in celebration of your 24th anniversary.

The Falun Dafa Association of Canada’s commitment to the principles of 
truthfulness, compassion and forbearance are inspiring. Falun Dafa is devoted 
to promoting harmony, tolerance and thinking of others first. Our community 
applauds your commitment to building a society with kind-heartedness and 
tolerance. Your teachings and principles will help many people to become 
stronger, better and healthier in our local communities.

Please accept my best wishes for continued success and a memorable 
anniversary celebration.

Sincerely,

Mayor Geoffrey Dawe 
Town of Aurora


